October 16, 2009

Minutes, Executive Committee of the Faculty Club submitted for approval to Professors Jos, Kattwinkel, Mignone, Pothering



1. The Executive Committee elected Richard Bodek (History) to be the committee chair. 

2. The Committee, after much discussion decided to hold a members’ meeting (to be held immediately before a faculty social) to bring the following to the membership for approval. 

a.      All adjunct faculty be offered free membership in the semesters during which they teach. 
b.      That the club have periodic lunches in the Faculty House, which will be significantly subsidized for DUES PAYING  members

c.      That the club premises be made available to departments and other faculty-run organizations after normal business hours for a 

           modest fee ($20 plus a returnable security deposit) 
d.      That the club be renamed the “Bill Moore Faculty Club” in honor of the late Bill Moore. 
e.      That we buy better beer (Yuengling) 


Respectfully Submitted, 



Rich Bodek
